
  

 
 

SAN MATEO, SANTA CLARA & SAN BENITO COUNTIES           

 

November 24, 2021                                       

City of Mountain View 
500 Castro Street 
Mountain View, CA  94041 
 
To the Mayor and City Council of Mountain View 
                  Via:  city.council@mountainview.gov 
 
 
We send our sincere thanks for the successful unanimous motion to ask staff to 
investigate accelerating the current "carbon-neutral by 2045" to "carbon-neutral by 2030”. 

 
We are living in a climate emergency that requires us to abandon fossil fuels if we are to stay 
below 1.5 degrees Celsius (2.7 degrees Fahrenheit) of warming by 2030. Your leadership is a 
legacy to future generations, which the Loma Prieta Chapter appreciates and will publicize. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
             

 
 
 
 

 
James Eggers 
Executive Director 
Loma Prieta Chapter Sierra Club  
 
 

Cc: Gladwyn d’Souza 
Conservation Committee Chair 
Loma Prieta Chapter Sierra Club 
 


